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5th October, 2022 
Dear Parents/Carers,  
 
 
As part of our Geography learning this term, we are looking at maps of our local area and 

exploring how our local area has changed over time.  
 
To summarise our learning in this unit, we would like to take children on a walk around 

Tettenhall on Monday 10th October. Children will look closely at the roads and buildings, and 
we will explore the old railway by Smestow Valley Nature Reserve. 
 
Please ensure your child wears comfortable walking shoes such as trainers to school this day.  
 
As this walk is within the 2-mile radius that we already hold consent for, there is no need to 
provide additional consent. If, however, your child is new to Woodthorne, please provide 
consent via the Parent Pay app.  
 

Kind regards,  
Year 4 Staff 
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